From: LOUISA PORTER <louisaporter@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 5:53 PM
To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Proposed 40B construction

I am opposed to the construction of the proposed apartment building off School Street. It is not
appropriate for the site, there are

water and sewer questions. There is still too much information missing to make an informed decision.
Besides which it is ghastly looking and does not solve the 40B housing problem

Louisa C. Porter

8 Eagle Head Road

Manchester, MA





